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To:   Public Infrastructure Committee  
  Common Council 
 
From:   Dan Koski – Director Public Infrastructure 
 
Re:  2021 Department of Public Infrastructure Fees 
 
 
During the budget process for 2021, all divisions of the Department of Public Infrastructure 
reviewed their fees and made recommendations on fee changes for their divisions.  With this 
memo is a listing of the current fees and the recommended changes.     
 
I recommend the fee changes be approved and that the City Attorney is directed to draft a fee 
resolution for the December Common Council meeting.   
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